
 

 

 
 
 

  

 

   

  

    

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 

YSGOL GYMRAEG ABERYSTWYTH 

PRE-PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION EVENT 

A public consultation event is being held on: -

Date: Tuesday 31st January 2023. 

Time: Anytime between 4pm and 8pm. 

Location: Ysgol Gymraeg Aberystwyth, 

Plascrug Ave. 

Aberystwyth. 

SY23 1HL. 

Please feel free to drop in to view the 
proposals and discuss the project. All 
welcome. 

Plans for the development are also 

available on the website: 

https://bit.ly/yga-planning 
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